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Senator RONALDSON—…Would you take this on notice. Has there been any 
damage reported to suite MG8 since October 2009? If so, can the committee 
please be provided with details of the damage that occurred and any 
associated repair costs.  
Mr Thompson—I will ask Freda Hanley, who is looking after Infrastructure 
Services, to come forward. My understanding is that for MG8 there has been 
no damage but there has been a small amount of maintenance work done 
which would be typical of a lot of the suites. I will ask Freda if she has any 
more information on that. 
Senator RONALDSON—I am happy to take that on notice given the time and 
I know my colleagues have got some questions. 
 

Answer 

1 There was no damage to Suite MG 8 reported since October 2009. 

2 Repair works were undertaken in Suite MG 8 in that period to respond to 
normal wear and tear. Costs associated with these repairs totalled $2,139.  

3 Maintenance works were also conducted during this period. Costs associated 
with these works totalled $5,261.  

 




